
 To whom this may concern, I am writing my concerns about Bill 3063. I personally 

believe people should have the right to choose to vaccinate or not. My brothers 

daughter suffers injury from vaccination and I do not believe that vaccinations are one 

size fits all. Forcing a person to inject substances such as formaldehyde, aluminum, and 

many of the other toxic fillers, into their bodies is a violation that is inhumane. So is 

denying them an education because they choose not to. Please do consider this Bill as 

a threat to our constitutional rights as American citizens.  

                                   
                                        Sincerely,  
                                   Jaime Sandstrom  
 


